
Lockheed Martin Corporation 
Maritime Systems & Sensors 
1210 Massillon Road  Akron, OH 44315 
Telephone 330 • 796 • 2800 
    

  
August 11, 2005 
 
Mr. Tony Martig 
U.S. EPA, Region 5 
77 W. Jackson Blvd. (DT-8J) 
Chicago, IL 60604 
 
Transmitted By US Mail and Email 
 
Mr. Martig: 
 
As part of the on-going cleanup activities for the Airdock, Lockheed Martin has placed contracts with 
qualified firms for demolition of the existing vertical siding below the gutter line of the Airdock and 
installation of new siding as described in the June 8, 2005 plan previously submitted to you.  This work 
includes provisions for the installation and maintenance of air barriers to fully encapsulate the 
construction area.  This will protect the construction area from wind and weather on the exterior of the 
Airdock and prevent any debris created during the demolition or installation from entering the Airdock.  
The scope of work for these contracts is described in Section 4 of each bid specification which is 
attached.  Mobilization of the contractors for this project will begin this week; however, actual removal 
of siding will not start for at least two weeks. 
 
Section 55 of the Consent Agreement and Final Order (CAFO) requires Lockheed Martin to provide five 
working days advanced notice of any activity that could potentially create turbulence or disturbance of 
dust within the Airdock.  This letter is the notification to you of this project. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at 330-796-8070 (office) or 609-374-0177 
(cell). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brad Heim 
Environmental Safety and Health 
 
Attachments: 

Airdock Siding Removal Request for Quotation 
Airdock Siding Replacement Request for Quotation 

 
Cc: Norm Varney, Lockheed Martin 
 David Gunnarson, Lockheed Martin 
 John Woodyard, Weston Solutions 
 Mark Hurban, BBLES 


